THE UNIVERSITY OF JOWA

IOWA CITY, IOWA 52240

DIVISION OF MATHEMATICAL SCIENCES
Department of Computer Science
Department of Mathematics
Department of Statistics

March 22, 1971

Professor B. E. Gillam
Department of Mathematics
Drake University

Des Moines, Iowa 50311

Dear Professor Gillam:

As you may know, Professor Victor Klee will be at our section
meeting in Dubuque. I would like to arrange for the officers of
the section to have lunch with Professor Klee. Perhaps he can give
us some ideas on how we might increase the participation of two year
college teachers in our section. I hope you will be able to join us.

Sincerely,

JARSIES

Tim Robertson
Associate Professor
Department of Statistics
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